
CHATHAM TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD 

58 MEYERSVILLE ROAD 

CHATHAM NEW JERSEY, 07928 

 

Please take notice that the Planning Board meeting scheduled on Monday, September 23, 
2024, has been cancelled. 

The hearing PBA-24-004 - Fairmount Country Club, 400 Southern Blvd.  scheduled to be heard 
on September23, 2024, at the Chatham Township Municipal Building, 58 Meyersville Road at 
7:30 pm will be rescheduled for October 21, 2024 without further notice. 

 

Kali Tsimboukis 

Planning Board Manager 

September 19, 2024 


